
NEWS RELEASE

February 29, 2024 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

MP Julie Dzerowicz Available for Comment on Mexican Visa Requirement

As of February 29, 2024, at 11:30 PM ET, new visa requirements will be put into place
for Mexican citizens.

Member of Parliament Julie Dzerowicz (Mexican-Canadian), Chair of the MexicanCanadian
Friendship Group, is available for comment regarding the announcement.
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